
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE RUSSELL BAUDINETTE 
TRAVEL SCHOLARSHIP 

The Russell Baudinette Travel Scholarship was established with donations from Ms Kaye Baudinette 
and former colleagues as a memorial to Professor Russell Baudinette and in recognition of his 
invaluable contribution to research and teaching. 

 
One postgraduate travel scholarship is awarded each year for a student undertaking research on 
whole animal biology of Australian native animals. 

Prize recipients 
 

Year  

2021 Not awarded 

2020 Not awarded 

2019 Not awarded 

2018 Sarah-Lena Reinhold 

2017 Adam Toomes 

2016 Grace Hodder 

2015 Katherine Heldt 
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THE RUSSELL BAUDINETTE TRAVEL SCHOLARSHIP 

Rules 

 
In 2005, a generous founding donation of $5,000 was made to the University from Ms Kaye 
Baudinette, along with additional funds from former colleagues, as a memorial to Professor 
Russell Baudinette and in recognition of his invaluable contribution to research and teaching, 
to establish a postgraduate travel scholarship. 

 
The following rules now apply:- 

 
1. There shall be a postgraduate scholarship known as the ‘Russell Baudinette Travel 

Scholarship’. 
 

2. One scholarship will be awarded annually to a talented, full-time PhD student 
currently enrolled at the University of Adelaide and undertaking research on whole 
animal biology of Australian native animals, particularly in the areas of physiology or 
ecology. The maximum value of the scholarship in any year will be $1,000. 

 

3. The purpose of the scholarship is to provide financial support to attend an international 
or national conference to present a paper or poster, with the aim of providing the 
recipient with the opportunity for promotion and exposure to international and national 
researchers. 

 
4. Each applicant is required to submit an application on the prescribed form by the 

closing date for travel to be undertaken between January and December in the 
following calendar year. 

 

5. The successful applicant will be expected to submit a brief report to the Head of the 
School of Biological Sciences within three months of their return. A copy of the 
report is also to be forwarded to Kaye and Emma Baudinette. 

 

6. The decision on the awarding of the scholarship will be made by the Head of the 
School of Biological Sciences. 

 

8. The closing date for applications for the scholarship will be 31 October in each year. 
 

9. The University reserves the right not to make an offer in any year subject to funding 
and availability of suitable applicants. 

 

10. The University may vary the rules from time to time in a manner consistent with the 
University’s legal obligations and policies. 

 

 
Rules approved by Deputy Vice Chancellor & Vice President (Research) 28 September 2016 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Amended 20 September 2016 

https://www.adelaide.edu.au/policies/56/

